
ELLWOOD CITY BOROUGH COUNCIL 

PUBLIC HEARING – AUDITORIUM 

Monday, July 13, 2020 – 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

MINUTES 

 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

President George J. Celli called the meeting to order. 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Present:  Mr. Barry, Mr. Brough, Mr. Cragle, Ms. Dici, Ms. Guerrera, Ms. Lamenza, and Mr. 

 Celli 

Also Present:  Manager David Allen, and Solicitor Ed Leymarie 

Absent:  Mayor Anthony Court  

 

ITEMS OF BUSINESS: 
Intermunicipal Transfer of a Restaurant Liquor License to 26 Fountain Avenue 
The Borough of Ellwood City will conduct a public hearing in the auditorium of the Municipal Building, 

525 Lawrence Avenue, Ellwood City, PA on July 13, 2020 at 5:30pm.  The purpose of the hearing is to 

receive public comment and recommendation on the requested intermunicipal transfer of a restaurant 

liquor license (#R-14558) from Lanigans, Inc. 126 and 128 East Washington Street, New Castle, PA to 

the property located at 26 Fountain Avenue, Ellwood City, PA.  The applicant, TM Kennedy, LLC, is 

requesting the transfer of the license.  The applicant will use the license to operate a full service casual bar 

and restaurant at the property.   

 

PUBLIC COMMENT 
William Rodgers, III Esq. – representing TM Kennedy, LLC 

Tina & Bob Kennedy, 211 Evans Drive – RE:  sports bar & tavern serving beer, wine cocktails 

 & food (hotdogs & sandwiches) 

Nancy Zito, 119 First Street – living there for 14 years now and does not object to the transfer of 

 the license 

  

ADJOURNMENT 
There being no further comment, the hearing adjourned.   

 

 

 

    

      ____________________________________ 

      Linda M. List 

      Borough Secretary 

 


